

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 Fax: 703-549-6610

April 23, 2021

The Honorable Ronny Jackson U.S. House of Representatives 118 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3486

Dear Congressman Jackson:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Elaine M. Checketts Military Families Act" (H.R. 2320) which would allow servicemembers to keep pre-approved family leave in the event of a child's death.

The Association appreciates your dedication to servicemember issues. The FRA point of contact is Noelle Huffer, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at NoelleH@fra.org.

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER J. SLAWINSKI National Executive Director

CJS:nh:tw